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NEW MUSEUM BROCHURE 
The new museum brochures have arrived and all the feedback I have so far has been positive.  
Everyone seems to like the new layout and briefer information. 
 
 
WP 61XXX BOXCAR 
I have received a complete quote for trucking and crane services to move the 61XXX boxcar from Bragg 
Crane.  It is very high, but I am talking with some other truckers and crane operators to get more quotes. 

The hospital would like the car removed by spring 2022. 

 

WP PFE 55069 

With help from Phil Schmierer and others I am getting information and construction drawings for the WP 
PFE reefers.  My hope is, if COVID cooperates, that we can start having real work parties in San Jose in 
the spring and get back to work on the carbody restoration. 

 

WP FREIGHT CARS 

Along with Greg’s report about seeking to save some of the final WP freight cars, I have been tracking 
recent sightings.  Here are some photos taken in the last 2 years of WP cars still in service: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WP 67053 – Coors Beer insulated boxcar 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

WP 38311 New Image boxcar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WP 38224 New Image boxcar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WP 12087 covered hopper 
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